
 
Please support our Souper Suppers                                                                                            

Why do we do them? Who does it help? Why should I come?  ALL ARE Welcome!  
 

The First purpose is to feed the Hungry; in our case the donations we receive go to fund our meals that we 
serve at the Sulzbacher Center.  We serve over 400 plates of food each month. 

 

The Second to build community among our parishioners. 
 

The Third is to give people a new awareness of the problem of hunger and an experience of being a little 
hungry themselves. 

 

And Finally, and maybe the most important it is to invite people to become active in their faith. 
 

Lenten Souper Suppers for 2023 
Everyone is welcome for Friday night dinners at our parish.  We are offering soup meals 

during Lent where you can enjoy some wonderful homemade soup made by our own 

ministries.  Meet your parish family members.  Those you know and those you have yet to 

meet.   

 

We ask that each family attend at least one of these meals which are FREE to attend and 

donate the price of a meal to our collection that we are collecting for the Sulzbacher Center. 

 

After you eat then you can go to the church to participate in our Friday Stations of the Cross 

at 7 PM.   
 

Feb. 24th Knight of Columbus / Lady Knights 

Mar. 3th St. Steven’s NHC / ST Vincent’s DePaul Society 

Mar. 10th Filipino American Community 

Mar. 17th RCIA / St Andrew NHC 

Mar. 24th Respect Life / Justice & Peace 

Mar. 31st Hispanic Community 

 

Meals will be served from 5 PM – 6:45 PM in the Family Life Center 
 


